
 
 
 

 
February 23, 2023 
 
Board Memo 014-2023: PostalEASE Disabled External Use 
 
Executive Board, 
 
PostalEASE has experienced a few issues recently, and the USPS responded on 2/14, “the ability 
for employees coming in externally into the PostalEASE self-service application to make any 
change to their Net-to-Bank and Allotment information was disabled. The functionality shut 
down externally is available if accessed internally. Employees can still see their current Net-to-
Bank and Allotment selections. Every other functionality is available and unchanged. HRSSC 
also can make these changes for employees through the PostalEASE HR module. Currently, 
there isn’t a projected date for when this issue will be resolved, but we will communicate back as 
soon as we are notified. 
 
Please share with your membership. 
 
Thank you, and be safe. 
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